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CPT CODE CHANGES 
TAKING EFFECT JANUARY 1, 2013 

 
OCTOBER 23, 2012 

 
 
Effective January 1, 2013, the Maryland Public Mental Health System will begin using 

the American Psychiatric Association’s revised CPT code schedule for services 

rendered on or after January 1, 2013.   

 

We are diligently working with the Mental Hygiene Administration and Maryland 

Medicaid to develop any new protocols that may be needed and hope to communicate 

them soon. 

 

We are planning to discuss proposed changes and solicit provider feedback at the next 

Provider Council Meeting scheduled for November 2, 2012.   

 


